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SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWSLETTER 

Dear All 

 

This is the first school council newsletter of 

this academic year, and what an exciting 

first term it has been. 

 

It seems a long time ago that we all voted 

for our school councillor and decided on the 

child in our class that would represent our 

voice.   

 

As a school council this year, we have been 

looking at our 5Rs and what this looks like 

in our pupils.  As an example the school 

council considered resilence and came up 

with: 

 

A Resilient Pupil: 
 Never gives up 

 They try their best 

 Don’t stop believing in themselves 

 Not afraid to ask for help 

 Tries different methods 

 Persevere with difficult tasks 

 Explains in different ways to help 

others understand. 

 

School councillors again helped 

sell the poppy merchandise for 

the British Legion, giving up their 

break times to be of service for 

this worth while organisation.  

Well done to the whole team.  It was a sell 

out! 

 

 

From January, School 

Council Surgery will 

commence every  

Friday in Bluebell class 

from: 

12.15 until 12.55 

 

At the beginning of November, School Council-

lors met with the local authority and Active 

Maps for the afternoon to discuss their ideas. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was for our school 

to be involved in creating the ‘5 ways to wellbe-

ing NewburyMaps.’  The children were able to 

talk about the local area showing pride in their 

home town as well as the creation of fantasy 

characters. 

 

It was a pleasure to be part of a vibrant and  

creative afternoon and I am pleased to show 

the first draft of the Map for Newbury. 

 

As you can see, the team have chosen a Disco 

Dragon theme and we look forward to being 

part of its launch in the new year. 
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CHRISTMAS AT SPEENHAMLAND 

 chool Councillors ended the year by being invited by EYFS to watch 

their Christmas Performance.  A truly beautiful round of Christmas 

songs, performed with actions.  All councillors were really impressed 

with how clear they sang and how many songs they had learnt. 

Christmas at Speenhamland 

WE ASPIRE, WE CHALLENGE, WE SUPPORT 

School Council 


